
Year 4 
Welcome Meeting



Meet the staff…



Year 4 Curriculum

Please see the website for full information on the curriculum and for 
the half-termly Curriculum Newsletters.

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/19724242


Curriculum Newsletters

• Full of information each 
half term, about what we 
are learning in Year 4.

• Includes key vocabulary to 
support your child’s 
learning.

• Please share and discuss 
the newsletters with your 
child.

• Available on the Year 4 
page

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/class/year-4


Homework

• Set on a Friday to be completed 
the following Wednesday to a 
high standard.

• Range of tasks: CGP English and 
Maths books; activities on-line; 
practical tasks; vocabulary to 
discuss; reading.

• Please see the Homework 
Overviews on the Year 4 page
each week, to see what has 
been set.

• Please let us know if your child 
needs any additional support.

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/class/year-4


Handwriting
• In Year 4, the emphasis is on 

practising the correct letter 
formation, and on increasing 
speed, fluency and stamina.

• Spelling is also linked to 
handwriting.

• Cursive letter formation to be 
used across the curriculum and 
for homework activities.

• Please refer to the Letter 
Formation in the back of the 
diary.

• Please see the website for useful 
information on supporting your 
child at home.

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/handwriting/131464


Reading

• Parental support is vital – make time spent reading with your child special. 
• Focus in Year 4 is on Smooth reading and developing reading stamina – after 

decoding, encourage your child to re-read a paragraph smoothly to develop fluency 
and understanding.

• Copy-cat reading to encourage fluency – model read a paragraph then the child 
reads it back. 

• Me-to-you reading – I read a page, you read a page.
• Children who read fluently gain a deeper understanding of the text.
• Reading has a positive impact on your child’s ability to access the whole 

curriculum.
• Books can be changed on a Monday, Wednesday or Friday.
• Please see the website for more top tips on supporting your child’s reading.

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/reading-with-your-child/134155


Reading Pathways

• Each book carefully selected to provide the children with a broad and 
engaging reading experience.

• There are four Pathways in each stage. When the children complete all 12 
books in a Pathway, they receive a certificate to recognise their reading 
achievement. 

• Majority of Year 4 children will move on to a Reading Pathway by the end 
of the half term.

• Still need to share the texts with your child and discuss key themes, 
characters, the plot and new vocabulary.

• On stage 1, it is expected that your child will have a book for at least a 
week to ensure a deep understanding.

• Please see the website for full information on our Reading Pathways.

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/sherwood-reading-pathways/42374


Home-School Diary

• A great tool for 
communication 
between home and 
school.

• Please record daily 
reading in the diary.

• Please sign on 
Thursday night, 
ready for the class 
teacher to sign on 
Friday.



Technology

• Thank you for discussing and signing the 
acceptable use agreement with your child.

• Digital Literacy lessons support the safe and 
positive use of technology in and outside 
school. 

• Wealth of information regarding online safety 
on the website

• Every child has access to their own ipad in 
school. 

• Logins are to be found in the front of diaries.

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-safety/34061


Badge 12
• The Multiplication Check – June 2024 

• Statutory assessment in Year 4 – up to 12 x 12

• Hit the Button

• TTRockstars

• See the Year 4 page

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/class/year-4


Any questions?


